
FRIDA THE FRIDGE! 

The Bribie Island Orchid Society Inc. would like to acknowledge the support we 

received from very generous neighbours Wallum Action Group who have 

replaced our old fridge.  Our old fridge, still in working order, has been 

donated to the East Pumicestone Community Support Association. 

 

 

 

Our President, Treasurer and Secretary with 
the fridge presented by David Wearne from 

the Wallum Action Group 


